
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
November 2, 2023 

CONTACT 
Ilyse Wolberg 
Ilyse.Wolberg@mass.gov 
617-360-1715 

 
DCR Traffic Advisory: Blue Hills Parkway  

  
  
WHAT:          Beginning on Monday, November 6, 2023, and continuing on school days, the 

Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) will close the median at the 
intersection of Blue Hill Terrace Street and Blue Hills Parkway in the Town of 
Milton from approximately 7:20 a.m. to 7:50 a.m. and 2:20 p.m. to 2:50 p.m. to 
test a pilot program that would increase safety for crossing guards and children at 
this intersection. Signage will be posted, and cones will be placed in the median. 
Motorists are able to make a right turn from Blue Hill Terrace Street onto Blue 
Hills Parkway and can make a U-turn at Parkway Cresent or utilize Decker Street 
to cross the parkway.   

   
WHERE:       Median at the intersection of Blue Hill Terrace Street and Blue Hills Parkway in 

the Town of Milton  
   
WHEN:          Monday, November 6, 2023, and continuing on school days  

7:20 a.m. -7:50 a.m. and 2:20 p.m. - 2:50 p.m.  
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